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4th vay, 1907.

pir, |

I duly received vour letter of the 26th ultimo,
especting the first entry report on the machinery of the
Bteamer "STRATHOYLE®, and note that this vessel 1s now on
%Time charter, and that it is difficult for the Owners to
E;ay when and where the new tube plate for the condenser can
; e examined. ' »

In the circumstances 1t is much to be yvegretted that the
cineer Surveyors did not make Jefinite arrangnm@ﬁta.rar
the survey to be coumpietcd by the examination of ﬁhn new ]
sondemser tube plate at Bremen before the vessel proceeded
pr1 her voyage, and in this comnexion I have to point out

hat although the last date of survey on the hull and
iachinery of this vessel was 26th March and the revnairs to

he condenser tube plate were to be effected at Bremen,

hie reporte were not submitted to the Glasgow Committee until
‘he 15th ADril, I shall be glad if you will kindly explain

i ha cause of this 1ena delsy.
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